
America's National Pastime
Our Baseball/Softball Spring season has officially kicked off.
Opening Day was March 25th & our players are working
hard!
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The board approved a motion to
join the National Alliance for Youth
Sports organization to have all of
our coaches trained to deal with
concussions, bullying prevention, &
sudden cardiac arrest.
We will have a Spring/end of the
Year Carnival in May! Stay tuned for
more info as it becomes available.
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Our Newest Updates!



Vol .06 Newsletter

SPIRIT NIGHT AT
MCALISTER'S DELI

April 25, 2023
6014 Azle Ave 

      Suite 300
      Lake Worth, TX 76135

MUST MENTION LAKE
WORTH YOUTH
ASSOCIATION WHEN
ORDERING.

To be able to offer
scholarships to children
who cannot afford the
opportunity to play sports
To keep registration costs
down for our members
To offer equipment to
children who need it.
To try to build or rent
facilities for our children to
practice indoors during
bad weather
To be able to hold
member events, to hold
award ceremonies
To hold volunteer
appreciation events.

Why do we fundraise for the
association as a whole? 

 We are raising money to be
able to further the needs of our
association. Do you have
fundraiser ideas? Do you know
of a company or person who
wants to give back to the
community? Please reach out
to us at LWYA@lwyasports.org
or 817-725-9921!
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Sample Sports
Complex



SPORTS NEWS
LIVE

LWYA
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FOOTBALL
REGISTRATION
OPEN

YOU CAN
NOW GIVE
MONTHLY!
SIGN UP ON
OUR
WEBSITE.

CHEER
REGISTRATION
OPEN

DEC. 11, 2022 TO MAY 5, 2023

REGULAR REGISTRATION OPEN

FEB. 20, 2023 TO JUNE 30, 2023



THANK YOU SPONSORS

The Casey Family
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Carolyn
Gilmore
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